ALL EUROPE TAEKWON-DO FEDERATION



20-884 Lublin, 5/B Milenijna, Poland, tel/fax: +48 81 743 11 50; REGON 432740426, NIP 7123094048 http://www.itfeurope.org, e-mail: info@itfeurope.org Bank account: Bank Polskiej Spółdzielczości S.A. O/Lublin Number: PL 16 1930 1695 2500 0518 6754 0002

Our ref. 013.2021.AETF Lublin, Poland – September 29th, 2021

To AETF Country Members
To the Candidates
to the Board of Directors/Revisory Commission
of All Europe Taekwon-Do Federation

Dear AETF Country Members, Dear Candidates,

After the closing date of the reopened application for the board members candidacy, we currently have no candidate for the position of Vice-President.

The Board has approved a procedure to fill this position according to the rules in the Voting Guidelines.

Procedure:

All AETF Member Countries who have fulfilled the obligations set by the AETF Constitution have the opportunity to nominate a candidate for the position of Vice President. Candidates should express their willingness to apply for the position in writing by email to AETF HQ and attach a CV. Furthermore, their National Association must submit the signed letter of support (enclosed).

The existing candidates who have already applied for a position on the Board, also have the opportunity to be nominated for the position of Vice President. They firstly must withdraw their candidacy for the Board and then apply in writing by email to AETF HQ attaching a new signed letter of support from the National Association (enclosed).

Given the time remaining before the Voting Congress, we have set a closing date of $\underline{\text{October } 6^{\text{th}}}$, $\underline{\text{2021}}$ to submit the application.

We look forward to your earliest reply.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our office.

Yours in Taekwon-Do,

Jerzy Jedut

AETF Secretary General

Coos van den Heuvel AETF Acting President